
MEMORANDUM 

 

October 17, 1995 

 

To:     Mary McAuliffe 

 

From:     Robert J. Skwirot 

 

Subject: Bi-weekly Report 

 

During the past two weeks I have engaged in a variety of projects which relate to document 

processing, review of documents, and background research.  They include: 

 

Document processing: 

-preparing Oswald boxes 1-3 for transfer to CIA.  This includes identifying  

 and listing “RIF” documents in these boxes and making copies of documents 

which had been addressed by the Board at previous meetings. 

-processing the “RIF” documents from boxes 1-3 which CIA returned to us for the 

upcoming Board meeting and producing a list of those documents. 

-checking State Department documents which were transferred earlier this  

 year. 

-visit to CIA to pick up documents. 

 

Review: 

-re-review of leftover documents from previous Board meetings. 

-preparation for upcoming Board meeting. 

 

MKULTRA background research with Manuel: 

-visits to library of Congress and National Security Archives. 

-research drawing on secondary sources, on testimony before the Board,  and on a 

number of Senate hearings: Kennedy, Church, and Inouye. 

-beginning to draft a memo of findings and recommendations concerning  

 the relevance of MKULTRA to the assassination story. 
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